
 

May 2015 

 

Karate BC NCCP Policy 

Provincial Championships 

In order to assure that Regional Coaching Staff are obtaining the proper training to provide 
their athletes with the best possible support, and in alignment with both Sport Canada Karate 
Canada expectations, Karate BC is establishing the following requirements for coaches who 
wish to participate in the Provincial Championships and other coaching related events. 
 

1. In order to support athletes on the floor of 2014 Provincial Championships, all head 
coaches for each zone must have achieved Competition Introduction “Trained” status 
by having completed the course. 

 
2. In order to support athletes on the floor of 2015 Provincial Championships, all coaches 

for each zone must have achieved Competition Introduction “Trained” status by having 
completed the course.  

 
3. In order to support athletes on the floor of 2016 Provincial Championships, all head 

coaches for each zone must have achieved Competition Introduction “Certified” status 
by completing the course evaluation process. Alternatively, they may seek Competition 
Development “in Training” status as this does not require Competition Introduction 
Certification but does require other pre-requisite training and completion of the four (4) 
Karate-specific modules provided by Karate Canada or the six (6) multisport modules. 
 

4. In order to support athletes on the floor of 2017 Provincial Championships, all coaches 
for each zone must have achieved Competition Introduction “Certified” status by 
completing the course evaluation process. 

 
 
 

BC Winter Games 

1. All Head Coaches at the 2016 BC Winter Games are required to be Competition 
Introduction Certified. 
 

2. All Assistant Coaches at the 2016 BC Winter Games are required to have Make Ethical 
Decisions Certification. 

 
 


